
 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE ON FRAUDULENT AND BOGUS 

REGISTRATION AGENTS / COMPANIES 

 

To : All Educators,  

   

The South African Council for Educators (SACE), a statutory body responsible for regulating 

the teaching profession has amongst its mandates, the responsibility to register all 

practising and those intending to practice as teachers in South Africa. 

Council has noted with serious concern the practise by certain companies who are acting as 

agents assisting teachers at an exorbitant cost for registration with SACE. 

Council distances itself and its employees from these institutions/companies and warns all 

teachers to refrain from engaging with these institutions. 

Registration with SACE only takes place when an individual meets all the SACE 

requirements. 

We have also noted that they are illegally utilizing the SACE corporate logo illegally and 

fraudulently.  

Teachers use these agents and then complain later to SACE when they do not receive 

feedback. 

SACE IS INSTITUTING LEGAL ACTION AGAINST THESE COMPANIES 

 

  

 


